
Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor, University of Delhi, Prof. Yogesh Singh, Inaugurates State-of-the-

Art Facilities at Delhi College of Arts & Commerce 

 

Prof. Yogesh Singh, Honourable Vice Chancellor, University of Delhi, inaugurated state-of-the-

art facilities at Delhi College of Arts & Commerce (DCAC) on August 31, 2024. The event was 

graced by  Dr. Vikas Gupta, Registrar, University of Delhi; Professor Payal Mago, Director, 

Campus of Open Learning; Prof. Ranjan Tripathi, Chairman, Governing Body, DCAC; Prof. 

Abhay Kumar Dubey, Former Chairman, DCAC; Prof. Rajiv Chopra, Principal, DCAC along with 

other distinguished guests. 

The college unveiled four new computer labs (Prof. Samarendra Kumar Mitra Computer Lab, 

Dr. Vijay P. Bhatkar Computer Lab, Prof. P.C. Mahalanobis Computer Lab, Aryabhatta Computer 

Lab), two fully equipped seminar rooms (Dr. APJ Abdul Kalam Seminar Hall and Shaheed 

Bhagat Singh Seminar Hall), spacious conference hall (Savitri Bai Phule Conference Hall) —all 

designed to meet the demands of modern education. Samvad: Devarshi Narad Media Studio 

was also renovated for use, equipped with advanced technology to enhance the teaching-

learning experience.  

In his address, Prof. Yogesh Singh delivered a stirring message, urging everyone to contribute 

to the nation’s ambitious goal of becoming a Developed Nation by 2047, a vision set forth by 

India’s Prime Minister, Narendra Modi. “The future of our great nation rests in the hands of 

its young minds and educators,” Prof. Singh emphasized. “We must all work tirelessly, with 

dedication and innovation, to ensure that India reaches the pinnacle of global development 

by 2047.” Prof. Singh also shared a powerful message with the teaching community, urging 

them to adopt modern teaching-learning systems that can revolutionize the educational 

landscape. “Teachers are the architects of the future. It is imperative that they embrace new 

methodologies and technologies to enhance the learning experience and prepare our 

students for the challenges of tomorrow,” he remarked. 

Echoing these sentiments, Principal Prof. Rajiv Chopra conveyed a heartfelt message to the 

college community. “The new infrastructure will significantly benefit both students and 

teachers,” Prof. Chopra stated. “It is our collective responsibility as educators to guide our 

students towards becoming well-rounded individuals and good citizens who will contribute 

positively to society.” 

 

As the college continues to set new benchmarks in academic and infrastructural excellence, 

the Vice-Chancellor’s visit serves as a profound reminder of the vital role that education plays 

in shaping the future of India. 

 



 



















 



 





 


